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Appeal to contribute for Nepal Earthquake victims 
 

As you are aware, severe disaster has struck Nepal on 25th April 2015 impacting lives of 
several thousands within Nepal as well as parts of India and other neighbouring countries. 
Indian Government led by Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi ji has taken proactive 
measures to provide support to Nepal in this national disaster.  
                 
As organization of Indian Industry, it is our responsibility to join hands with our Government 
to extend relief measures to the victims at Nepal in these hours of distress. 
 
We would like to request to all members of PHD Chamber to show your solidarity towards 
the people in distress in Nepal and let us know how you could contribute towards this noble 
cause. Immediate requirements post disaster would be processed food, baby food, water, 
blankets, tents, drugs. etc. We are also in touch with the Government to obtain a priority list 
of materials. You may also consider making financial contribution in name of “PHD FAMILY 
WELARE FOUNDATION” “which will be used for relief/rehabilitation to the victims.  
PHDFWF is the charity arm of PHD Chamber and all contributions will be eligible for tax 
deduction under Section 80 G of the Income Tax Act.  
                                  
We further request you to advice your office to indicate manner in which you would like to 
contribute towards this cause. For further information, you may like to contact Ms. Teevra 
Sharma at 'phdfwf86@gmail.com' or call her on 011-26863801-04/49545454 (Extn. No. 
284). 
 
We look forward to your cooperation and support for this noble cause. 
 
With best regards 
 
 
 

(Saurabh Sanyal) 
Secretary General 

 
 

 

 
 

 


